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Committee Members, 

 

Let's STOP pandering to the extreme leftists in our society.  By even allowing 

legislation like this to be heard is an incentive for them.  Currently the US Fish and 

Wildlife Service is the agency in charge of stopping the import and export of animals 

and animal parts into the US.  The list of species that cannot be imported into the US 

is rather extensive, I wonder if you all have are even aware of it?  This is not a state 

issue, I urge you all to ignore these rediculas requests and spend your time more 

productively working on the real issues that face Oregoinans like homelessness and 

mental health.   

 

I doubt you even bothered to look at agenda items brought by the extreme right, so 

why bother looking at items from the extreme left.  This legislation will do nothing but 

stop good and decent business and hobbies, like fly fishing!   


